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                                                                         From The President’s Desk   
TAKE A BOW AND PAT YOURSELF ON THE BACK

TAKE A BOW AND PAT YOUR BACK
Our District Team met and worked in groups to create real actions based on goals set for 2019.  Your TEAM will work on communicating and nurturing current members, fostering greater participation in the reading program, continuing the local, district, national, and world mission projects that we have chosen as local units.  The Montgomery/ Prattville District TEAM is inviting each unit president and one other person to attend each one of our scheduled four TEAM meetings for 2019.  The meetings are held on Saturday mornings from 10-12.  Our unit at Millbrook United Methodist has graciously accepted hosting our TEAM meetings for 2019.  PLEASE MAKE PLANS TO ATTEND YOUR UNITED METHODIST WOMEN EVENTS. See the District calendar for dates. UMW   needs every woman of the United Methodist Church to help us uphold our legacy.

COMING SOON IN 2019
You don’t want to miss our episcopacy team (Bishop David Graves and Nancy Graves who will bring the messages for our Conference Annual Day to be held at Demopolis First United Methodist on February 15-16.  Go to www.awf-umw.org to register. Make plans to learn at Greenville First where we will present a study “What About our Money” on March 16.  UMW Census is due March 30. District TEAM meeting is April 27. We were delighted to welcome Pam Koons and Carla Lumpkin to our District TEAM.




upcoming eventS
Mark your calendars and plan to join the UMW car caravan to District Annual Day to be held at Whitfield Memorial.  This is a special event where we recognize the work from the previous year and train for the year to come.  ALL UMW OFFICERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND AND LEARN TO COMPLETE THE FORMS THAT WE MUST DO.  Bring the most ladies and win the traveling trophy for best attendance.
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[image: United Methodist Women: Faith] (President ‘s Message)

WHO WE ARE AND WHAT WE DO?                   

Our Bishop David Graves rallied a team of volunteers to go to Port St. Joe and other affected United Methodist communities affected by Hurricane Michael to complete needed services. I was able to serve with Celeste Eubanks, Ashley Davis, Susan Hunt, Doug Pennington, Darren McClellan, Sara Shaver, John Brooks, Sean York and the Bishop.  Prior to arrival as we travelled to Port St. Joe we saw hundreds and hundreds of uprooted, broken mid-height, and bent over trees.  As we quickly passed hundreds of devastated and completely demolished homes, I couldn’t help but wonder, “Where are these families”?  “What must they be feeling at this moment”?  I see their sofas, their TV sets, their clothing, their desks, their beds piled along the highway.  I prayed for God to help us to be a blessing.

Upon arrival we could see and hear that a new roof was being installed amid much hustle and bustle movement of church people.  We were met by Geofrey and Brittany who are pastor and associate pastors of Port St. Joe United Methodist Church.  We were then given a tour of the church and told the stories of the storm.  There were still visible water and debris lines that measured up to eight feet on the bottom level of the church. The recently completed new addition of the church had about three feet of water and the wooden floors have been removed and will have to be replaced.  The new addition now serves as the “all activity room” and the sanctuary until repairs are finished. Next we toured many areas in Port St. Joe and Mexico City.  We saw unimaginable devastation of homes, businesses and other properties. We saw ships in yards. We saw huge uprooted trees.  We saw blue tarps on almost every building.  Yet there were a few that miraculously appeared unscathed by the rapture of Hurricane Michael.  There were also a few that were already showing signs of rebuilding. 

It was Wednesday Night and many members came in for a wonderful supper and a welcome service.  In front of a beautifully decorated Christmas tree and “Welcome to Bishop Graves” backdrop, Bishop Graves spoke words of thanksgiving, encouragement, and hope to all present.  We then travelled about twenty-five minutes to Apalachicola United Methodist Church where we were met by Pastor Themo Patriotis and several members of his congregation.  We were graciously shone our sleeping areas, briefed on how the UMCOR showers worked, shown a myriad of snacks and beverages and bided a restful night.  The next morning after our shower trailer experiences we travelled back to Port St. Joe and enjoyed another wonderful meal cooked by Mrs. Carolyn. We got our work orders and we proceeded to “muck out” the children ministry rooms.  We swept out dried debris, cleaned walls, shoveled and pulled up tiles, removed doors and door facings and made many, many wheel barrow trips to pile all the debris near the street. 

At lunch we met some other volunteers from Gulf Breeze United Methodist and a group from Arkansas.  We have hope in the midst of the storm as we listen to the stories of the work they have completed today and to hear of all the ways that God is alive and present in this overwhelming situation.  Team Graves set a goal to finish removing all tiles from the youth area and needless to say it was completed before we left to get dinner on the second day.



(President message continued)


The third and last day was spent visiting other affected areas.  We ate our last meal prepared by Mrs. Carolyn at Port St. Joe United Methodist Church and we were taken to a care closet that is being facilitated by Mrs. Rebecca, Mrs. Nancy (members of Port St. Joe) and other volunteers.  This space is used to distribute all varieties of supplies for hurricane survivors.  Here we heard more stories of how many United Methodists from around the country are sending supplies to this care closet to help the survivors.  EVERYTHING IS FREE!  We witnessed many people coming in, taking a bag, shopping for needed supplies, giving thanks, and leaving.  Again, I wondered, “Where are they going?”  Next, we visited the children from Port St. Joe who had been relocated to a different building.  The children were happily engaged in morning activities and sang songs for us.  

Our next stop was at Wewahitchka United Methodist Church where we met Pastor C.J., his wife Chelsey, and Mr. Pridgeon (dad of Jeremy Pridgeon) who was installing another tarp since there was a storm in the forecast for later that afternoon. We toured the church and witnessed the damage left by Hurricane Michael. We left after Bishop prayed for the strength, patience and hope for the best Christmas Season ever for the church family and community. Our next stop was with Pastor Nicholas at Blountstown.  The steeple at Blountstown was broken away from the roof but still rested on the roof. 

There were some leaks and many very expensive items (organ, new pews, and electronics) had been spared because Pastor Nick and a few of his parishioners stayed at the church and covered the items as the storm grew increasingly and surprisingly stronger and more damaging.  The last stop was at Marianna First United Methodist Church with Pastor Nathan and Pastor Matthew. We toured the buildings and saw the damaged areas.  Pastor Nathan told us remarkable stories of how this church has organized to help the community by distributing food, coats and other needed items.  We learned of work crews that are going out on a daily basis to alleviate the suffering that is the automatic aftermath of a storm of this magnitude. 

Pastor Nathan relayed that his dad using a generator on the back of his truck helped a member of the community by plugging in his breathing machine thus allowing him to receive his emphysema medicine that he had not been able to administer for four days.
The God that we serve is still awesome and our connectional system though not perfect is still good and vibrant in the lives of God’s people. 

I am grateful to Bishop Graves, cabinet members, and extended cabinet members for giving me the opportunity to serve with them.

Reda Brooks, President
Montgomery/Prattville District
United Methodist Women 
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UMW 2018 Census
National UMW need our help as they make plans for UMW focus and programs in the coming years. They are asking each unit president to log onto unitedmethodistwomen.org and click on the Census 2018 icon. When the site comes up, enter your zip code and all the churches in this code will appear. Select your church and fill in the requested information. It should take you less than 10 minutes to complete and submit. Deadline for submitting this is March 30, 2019.


















Celebrate Happy Birthday # 150 UMW
On March 23, 1869, the origins of United Methodist Women began in Boston, MS. with six women who saw the need to help women and children in India who did not have medical care. After 150 years, we are still going strong and this is something we should celebrate. Plan a birthday party for UMW in your local unit in March, have a happy birthday cake during Sunday morning fellowship time, put an article in your Sunday bulletin or monthly newsletter or get creative with other ways to celebrate. But Celebrate and let your congregation know about this UMW milestone!
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Montgomery-Prattville District UMW Treasurer’s Report 2018


Balance on Hand, 1/1/2018							    	      320.00
Received from Local Units					 14,425.21
Offering at District events					      703.00
Transferred from District A&MD account		                 115.00
Total Receipts										 15,563.21			
Disbursements
	Change for Change						     64.50
	Pledge to Missions						8,751.00
	Special Mission Recognition Pin				    660.00
	Gift to Missions						    196.20
	Gift in Memory						    245.00
	World Thank							 1,413.01

Total for Pledge to Conference				            			11,329.71 
		(Conference pledge for 2018 was $12,200- Short 870.29)
Prayer and Self Denial				              950.00
Conference Love Offering					3,183.50	
UMCOR							   100.00

Total Sent to Conference							             
            15563.21
		







[image: ]Brenda Hargrave
Treasurer





                            (Treasurer Report Continued)

Montgomery-Prattville District A&MD Account 2018


Balance on Hand 1/1/2018								    383.68
Funds from Conference					          1,235.00
Total Income							        			 1618.68

Disbursements
	Audit								100.00
	Assembly Jurisdiction					300.00
	Annual Day 							171.20
Mission Study Supplies					 99.94
District Day Apart/Spiritual Enrichment			 75.00	
Stamps							 50.00
Mileage							 86.00
Gift to Missions						 45.00
Gift in Memory						 10.00	
Retiring Officer SMR Pin					 60.00	


Total Disbursements										997.14

Balance on Hand, 12/31/2018							621.54




Love In Action,
Brenda Hargrave
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Your Change Can Make
	[image: Image result for loose money change clipart]	
A Change In A Life


This year our Conference UMW is encouraging all members to      collect their loose change throughout the year and send it to the    District Treasurer.

All money received will go towards our Mission Pledge but most importantly, it will help a woman or a child who is relying on us to 
make a difference in their way of life.
[image: Image result for loose money change clipart]

Find a cup, jar, or can and start placing
 your loose change in it on a weekly 
basis. It will make your purse lighter! 



Perhaps even encourage family members to do the same.

At Conference Annual Day in 2019, we will burn a candle to celebrate                the money collected and rejoice that we have helped a woman or child.
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Happy New Year, Everyone,
Looking forward to another year in UMW.

As Coordinator of Education and Interpretation (E&I), my task is to promote and help interpret the mission work of UMW, primarily through mission studies, Mission U and Mission Today activities and to recognize those units that reach the certification status in those areas.

This year’s plans start with attendance at our first District Team meeting and the District Annual meeting to beheld on Saturday, February 2, 2019 at Whitfield UMC.   Certificates will be awarded to local units based on reports received.

The first District-wide mission study, “What About Money?” will be held on Saturday, March 16, 2019 at Greenville UMC.  Debbie Bracewell has agreed to be the presenter/facilitator.  All local units, church members and interested parties are invited to attend.  The second District-wide mission study, “Seeking Health and Wholeness” will be held on Saturday, June 15, 2019 at Trinity/Prattville.  District team members and coordinators have agreed to facilitate. 
 
Mission U will be July 19-20 at St. Luke United Methodist, Pensacola, Florida.  All Units are asked and encouraged to have representation at these gatherings.  All Units are also asked to and encouraged to accomplish as many Mission Today tasks as possible.  

Working together, we can make this a milestone year in United Methodist Women one of the best for the Montgomery-Prattville District.    

Also note: World Outlook distribution has been terminated.  Response Magazine has gone to 4 copies per year at the same price, and this year we will be celebrating 150 years in United Methodist Women on March 23, 2019.


Love In Action,
Marsha Clayton



Marsha Clayton       Education and Interpretation Coordinator
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From Reba Wooten
Membership Nurture & Outreach
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HAPPY NEW YEAR, 

I challenge each Local Unit to continue to increase their membership and remember…..

MEMBERSHIP
     This is an important aspect of your unit.  It is important to maintain an updated membership list, including new, lost and deceased members.  Take the opportunity to ask non-members to join, including young women and teens.   You may plan an event and ask each member to bring a non-member.  
     Personal contact is important.  You may never know when someone will respond when approached personally. You may have a goal to increase your membership by at least one.
 
NURTURE
    Once you have members it is important to keep in touch with them.  You may send birthday cards, e-mail them, or give them a call. Remind them of meetings or other local activities. Be sure to include everyone when setting goals, planning projects or attending District Mission studies, other District events as well as Conference events

OUTREACH
   We need to all work on increasing the membership of United Methodist Women, especially younger women and teens.  As we look at our congregations, I am guessing   you see many ladies that are potential members. Don't hesitate to invite them. You may   be surprised at the response you will receive.  Make sure your programs are interesting and applicable to our beliefs.


Good luck as you prayerfully continue to serve Him.

Reba Wooten
















.


	The Messenger’s Flame							                 		             Winter 2019
The Messenger’s Flame							                 		Summer 2015



[image: ]

                         
                                         
                  Gloria Jean Williams                                            
                  Social Action Coordinator
[bookmark: _Hlk515543796]


Gloria Jean (Canty) Williams is back!
A commitment to share the good news of God’s love in carrying out local, district, conference and world’s supporting United Methodist missions.  

Montgomery-Prattville District (MPD) now serving as:
· Social Action Coordinator
· Past District President and Social Action Coordinator

Metropolitan United Methodist Church Member:
· United Methodist Women: 
· Vacation Bible School:  The Arts and Crafts teacher and
· Choir member

AL-West FL UM Conference:
· Commission On Ethnic Local Church Concerns Treasurer

Wesley Foundation President at Alabama State University: A Christian based ministry to assist campus students to stay focused on their faith, health and education.	
· President 

Gloria Jean is also the founder and president of SKIP, Inc. Community Resource Services since 1979. She serves as a full time volunteer for the organization. SKIP Community Resource Services is an acronym for “Save Kids of Incarcerated Parents”. Its mission is to provide supportive services to children of prisoners and their families; and to STOP the cycle of incarceration.




Email: skipinc@att.net 
(334) 549-9674	
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Do you need a Mission Project?

Maternal and Child Health

The 2017 Prayer and Self Denial program about the lack of feminine hygiene products for                girls and women following childbirth in underdeveloped countries opened the eyes of 4              churches in the Montgomery-Prattville District (Clanton, Mulder, Metropolitan and Millbrook).

Girls cannot attend school during these 5 days a month because they do not have access                    to hygiene products or cannot afford them. It is believed that girls who stay in school are less            likely to marry early or die in childbirth and they are more likely to train or educate their families. Following childbirth many women develop infections because they do not have clean hygiene   products.

One solution to this problem is to provide girls with their own Hygiene Kit which contains                        3 pair of underpants, a soap dish and bar of soap, a wash cloth and 6 washable pads with             safety pins for closure, and a zip lock plastic bag for soiled pads. All these items are enclosed              in a pretty draw-string bag. The pads are very absorbent, washable and expected to last                      2-3 years.

The first shipment of 60 Hygiene Kits for girls and post partem mothers was sent in December       2017.  We now have 52 more to ship this month. Our kits went to Haiti where Rev. Steve MacInnes and his wife Tish were missionaries. Pastor Steve is a member of the AWF Conference and        currently is serving a church in the Montgomery-Prattville District but still maintains contact               with Haiti.


For more information about this program, Days for Girls, their web site is 
www.daysforgirls.org 
or 
contact Millbrook First at 285-4114


                                                           [image: https://www.deseretnews.com/images/article/hires/1377599/1377599.jpg]
Brenda Hargrave, Treasurer
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The Reading Program 2019
www.unitedmethodistwomen.org/readingprogram
The Reading Program encourages members to think critically about current issues through an annual selection of member-reviewed books. It offers an excellent opportunity to deepen your spirituality and to broaden your understanding of our mission work. 

The Reading Program Leads to Action!
For 150 years, United Methodist Women have been involved in mission that includes prayer, study and action. The Reading Program is a study opportunity, but it should also lead to action.  The purpose of the program is to encourage United Methodist Women members to:
· Expand understanding of and participation in God’s mission.
· Increase sensitivity to all human beings—their needs, interests and concerns.
· Encourage critical thinking about issues facing humanity today.
· Grow in understanding of Scripture as it relates to Christian faith in contemporary life.
· Enhance self-knowledge and act from that knowledge.
· Strengthen involvement in local and global Christian mission.
Local UMW members can choose from 1 of 5 reading plans:




2

3

Plan I: 5 Books Per Year
· One book from each category: Education for Mission, Leadership Development, Nurturing for Community,  Social Action and Spiritual Growth.
· Selections can be from the 2014-2019 reading lists if not included in previous reports (including Children and youth titles).
· Regular reading of response magazine.
Plan II: 10 Books Per Year
· Two books from each category: Education for Mission, Leadership Development, Nurturing for Community, Social Action and Spiritual Growth.
· Selections can be from the 2014-2019 reading lists if not included in previous reports (including Children and Youth titles).
· Regular reading of response magazine.BONUS BOOKS: Books identified as Bonus  Books count as two, either as two in the same category or as one book in two different  categories, Social Action or Education for Mission. 
Book titles are available in print, for Kindle, as audio downloads and audio CDs.
Links to purchase these titles are online at unitedmethodistwomen.org/reading-program/all-books where titles are organized by category and listings indicate year the book was added to the Reading Program.





Plan III: 15 Books Per Year
· Two books from each category: Education for Mission, Leadership Development, Nurturing for Community,  Social Action and Spiritual Growth.
· PLUS 5 additional books from any category.
· Selections can be from the 2014-2016 reading lists if not included in previous reports (including youth and children’s titles).  Regular reading of response magazine.
Plan IV: 20 Books Per Year
· Two books from each category: Education for Mission, Leadership Development, Nurturing for Community, Social Action and Spiritual Growth.
· PLUS 10 additional books from any category.
Selections can be from the 2014-2019 reading lists if not included in previous reports (including Children and Youth and titles).  Regular reading of response magazines
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Mark Your Calendars




MONTGOMERY/PRATTVILLE DISTRICT UNITED METHODIST WOMEN                                      2019 Calendar of Events
Theme: Love in Action Scripture: 1 John 3:18
“My dear children, let’s not just talk about love; let’s practice real love." (The Message)
	
	
	

	
JAN 12

	
District Team, Unit Presidents, Vice, Two Reps
	
Executive Mission Team Meeting 
Location: Millbrook

	
FEB. 2

	
ALL
	District Annual Day/Officer Training/Memorial Service
Location: Whitfield U M Church

	
March 16

	
All invited
	Mission Study
Location: Greenville First

	
April 27
	 District Team, Unit Presidents, Vice, Two Reps
	Executive Mission Team Meeting 
Location: Millbrook 1st	

	
MAY 18
	
ALL
	 Book Club Cluster Day
Location:  TBA

	
JUNE 15
	
ALL
	Mission Study
Location: Trinity/Prattville  

	JULY 27
	District Team, Unit Presidents, Vice, Two Reps
	Executive Mission Team Meeting 
Location: Millbrook 1st


	
SEPT 14
	
      All invited
	District Spiritual Enrichment Retreat 
Location: Locust Bluff UM Church

	
OCTOBER 26
	
           ALL

	Book Club Cluster Day
Location:  TBA

	NOVEMBER
(Recommended)
	
ALL 
	UMW Day celebrations per Local Unit
                   Be Invitational!  

	
NOVEMBER 9

	District Team, Vice, Presidents, Two Reps from other Women Ministries
	Review, Evaluations, Planning, Calendar for 2019
Submit monies and Report Forms
Location: Millbrook
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Mark Your Calendars



Montgomery-Prattville District
United Methodist Women

Annual Day/Memorial and Training
Saturday, February 2, 2019 
 Whitfield UMC
Registration at 8:30 – Program at 9:00

Hope you can make it. Remind others, bring a friend.


*****************************************************************************************************************
Alabama West Florida Conference
United Methodist Women

Conference Annual Day 
[image: NANCY GRAVES.JPG]
Saturday, February 15 -16, 2019 
Location:  Demopolis First 
                United Methodist Church
    200 East Decatur, Demopolis, AL
Registration Deadline: 2/5/2019Nancy Graves
Guest Speaker

(A $10 Late Fee will apply to all LATE                       
registration if postmarked after this date.)  
(see below Conference website for registration)
[bookmark: _Hlk535099822] https://www.awf-umw.org/   
     
Hope you can make it. Remind others, bring a friend.
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Alabama-West Florida Conference                                                                                      United Methodist Women Events for 2019
	Jan  	25-26**
		Conference Mission Team and District Presidents at  
	 Enterprise First UMC, Enterprise 

	Feb 	15-16  
	Conference Annual Day at Demopolis First UMC, Demopolis 


	Mar 	23 	   
 
	United Methodist Women Annual Giving Day 

	July     12-13** 
	Conference Officers, District Presidents & Treasurers at  

	     	 	 
 
	Pine Hill UMC, Pine Hill  	 

	July  	19-20  
 	 
	Mission u at St. Luke UMC in Pensacola, FL 

	Oct  	11-13   
 
	Spiritual Enrichment Retreat at Blue Lake Assembly Grounds 

	Nov      3 	 
	Conference President and Conference Treasurer meeting 


	Nov
	United Methodist Women Day celebrations per Local Units	



	 	               	 
	       ALERT Articles Due By: February 10, May 10, July 21 and November 10 	 
 
**Notification to the President and Registrar of a member’s intention is required two weeks prior to the meeting. Failure to notify will be reported to the treasurer, by the registrar, and any associated costs incurred will be deducted from the next reimbursement check.  
 	 	 	 	 	 
Living Our Vision 
United Methodist Women is turning faith, hope and love into action on behalf of women, children and youth around the world. 
 
We provide opportunities and resources to grow spiritually, become more deeply rooted in Christ and put faith into action. 
 
We are organized for growth, with flexible structures leading to effective witness and action. 
 
We equip women and girls around the world to be leaders in communities, agencies, workplaces, governments and churches. 

We work for justice through compassionate service and advocacy to change unfair policies and systems.  We provide educational experiences that lead to personal change in order to transform the world.          [2017-2020 United Methodist Women Handbook, Living our Vision]  
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We would love to include your unit activities and mission projects in The Messenger’s Flame.  Please submit articles and photos, if available, to cdavis854@bellsouth.net

[image: C:\Users\Carolyn\Pictures\2018-01-30 001\20180130_180229.jpg]
                      Carolyn Davis, Communication Coordinator
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Mable Lawrence, District Secretary
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ALERT! . . . Are you a Subscriber?

 You too can become informed of Alabama-West Florida Conference United Methodist Women events and activities by subscribing to Alert today!  
 
[bookmark: _Hlk535369587]Send your request to Michele Smith, Communications Coordinator: Michelesmith2002@hotmail.com   She will give instructions for mailing a $4.00 check, made payable to Alabama-West Florida Conference United Methodist Women.  
 
You may receive a copy of ALERT free by email. Email Michelesmith2002@hotmail.com  with your request and you will be added to our email list. 
 
ALERT is also online at  www.awf-umw.org
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Purpose

United Methodist Women shall be a community of women whose purpose is to know God and to experience freedom as whole persons through Jesus Christ; to develop a creative supportive fellowship; and to expand concepts of mission through participation in the global ministries of the church.





Stay Connected

UMW:  www.unitedmethodistwomen.org


AL-WFL:  www.awf-umw.org/


Mont-Pratt District:  www.awf-umw.org/montgomeryprattville.html
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Local Unit:

District

Conference:  

Alabama West Florida

DATE

I

UNDESIGNATED GIFTS Total

Regular Pledge 

- $                  

Value*

- $                    

- $                  

- $                  

- $                  

#

(cards - $5 each) list below

# cards

- $                    

Baby On Your Special Day

- $                    

Birthday Peace

- $                    

Christmas Thank you

- $                    

Congratulations Thinking of You

- $                    

In Service of Christ

- $                    

TOTAL UNDESIGNATED GIFTS (to be counted on 5-Star *)

- $ 

II

DESIGNATED GIFTS AMOUNT

6.  A Call to Prayer and Self-Denial

7.  Supplementary Gifts: If other UMW Agency not listed, write in

3001146

3001148

3001149

N721222

U000002

SUBTOTAL SUPPLEMENTARY GIFTS:

- $ 

III

AWF UMW CONFERENCE GIVING AMOUNT

Per Member

10.00 $        AWFC UMW LOVE OFFERING # Members - $                

- $                    

IV

TOTAL REMITTANCE   Check #:

TOTAL: 

- $ 

Treasurer: 

Check #

Phone:  



UNITED METHODIST WOMEN

THE REMITTANCE FORM

FOR ALL 

LOCAL

 TREASURERS - all money must be to the District Treasurer by Nov 30th



Your change can change a life

1.  Pledge to Mission

2. Special Mission Recognition (Pin)

If you want SMR pin, fill out below. Minimum Cost 

$40 (see bottom for all)

Recipient's Name Sent to name & address



3.  Gift to Mission

4.  Gift in Memory

5.  World Thank Offering

A Brighter Future for Children and Youth

Assembly Offering

Scarritt-Bennett Center

DUMAS WESLEY

UMCOR (name Project/Adv #)



Email: 

$40 basic pin, $60 with sapphire, $100 with pearl, $200 with emerald, $500 with ruby,

$1,000 with diamond, $2,000 with two diamonds.



TOTAL DESIGNATED GIFTS (stays in Conference:



Formerly Conference Specials: will be broken out by the vote of the AWFC UMW Executive 

Committee. Any local unit can send funds directly to old Conference Special agencies, however, 

the district and conference will not send for you any longer.

Section I - requirements for 5-star *

Return form with check to District Treasurer. Any funds not listed above 

will be returned to you to send by your unit to the Agency.
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TAKE A BOW AND PAT YOURSELF ON THE BACK


 


 


TAKE 


A BOW AND PAT YOUR BACK


 


Our District Team met and worked in 


groups to create real actions based on 


goals set for 2019.  Your TEAM will work 


on communicating and nurturing current 


members, fostering greater participation in 


the reading program, continuing t


he local, 


district, national, and world mission 


projects that we have chosen as local 


units.  The M


ontgomery/ Prattville District 


TEAM is inviting each unit president and 


one other person to attend each one of our 


scheduled four TEAM meetings for 2019.  


Th


e meetings are held on Saturday 


mornings from 10


-


12.  Our unit at Millbrook 


United Methodist has gr


aciously accepted 


hosting our TEAM meetings for 2019.  


PLEASE MAKE PLANS TO ATTEND 


YOUR UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 


EVENTS. See the District calendar for 


dates. U


MW   needs every woman of the 


United Methodist Church to help us uphold 


our legacy.


 


 


COMING SOON IN


 


2019


 


You don’t want to miss our episcopacy 


team (Bishop David Graves and Nancy 


Graves who will bring the messages for 


our Conference Annual Day to be held a


t 


Demopolis First United Methodist on 


February 15


-


16.  Go to 


www.awf


-


umw.org


 


to register. Make plans to learn at 


Greenville First where we will present a 


study “What About our Money” on March 


16.  UMW Census is due Ma


rch 30. 


District TEAM meeting is April 27. We 


were delighted to welcome Pam Koons 


and Carla Lumpkin


 


to our District TEAM.


 


UPCOMING EVENTS


 


Mark your calendars and plan 


to join the UMW car caravan to 


District Annual Day to be held 


at Whitfield Memorial.  Th


is is a 


special event where we 


recognize the work from the 


previous year and train for the 


ye


ar to come.  ALL UMW 


OFFICERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO 


ATTEND AND LEARN TO 


COMPLETE THE FORMS THAT 


WE MUST DO.  Bring the most 


ladies and win the traveling 


trophy for bes


t attendance.
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